From:

Sent: 15 June 2021 23:09
To: Kate Henry
Subject: Re: 2021/1853/P - 28 harley road

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Thanks Kate. Sorry for the slow reply. I seem to have missed the ability to comment online. Could I please
register my objection with yourself?

The main points would be 1. removal of trees and lack of replacements of similar size where there seems to
be space to keep them within the scheme. 2. removal of a hedge from the street boundary from the initial
application which is a key feature in the willett conservation area. Without one the property would be
jarring in the rhythm of the street view with several hedges on harley road and elsworthy. 1 believe there
was an enforcement order for 30 harley road for a hedge which has never been actioned so it would be good
to have a hedge put back into the scheme for 28.

Best

On 27 May 2021, at 16:48, Kate Henry <Kate. Henry(@camden. gov.uk> wrote:
o

Nice to hear from you. I am back from maternity leave now. It was a bit of a strange year!!

Yes, you can comment on the application like the CAAC have done. I've already discussed the application
with the Tree Officer had requested some changes so keep your eyes out for updated documents. T'll also
forward your email to him now.

All the best,

Kate

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer
(Tuesday to Friday)

Telephone: 0207 974 3794

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems.
Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.



Sent: ay R

To: Kate Henry <Kate Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: 2021/1853/P - 28 harley road

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious
Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password
etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for
scams so extra vigilance is required.

hi Kate
1 was looking at the planning application details for 28 and saw your name listed and wanted to check that
you were indeed back from maternity leave? I hope it all went well despite the unusual times of covid.

Ts it possible to object to their removal of the three trees along the boundary as there appears to be space to
retain them? I thought if you took a tree out in the conservation area you had to put one back in it’s place?
And also the hedge in the original plans they submitted along the road has disappeared. T saw Francoise has
commented on this already but wanted to check whether it would be considered as T would add it into my
comments online too.

Cheers

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we
hold about you and residents.




